
 
 
 

ECSE announces the return of the DEAP in 2011 
 
The ECSE is pleased to announce that a Directors’ Education and Accreditation Program 
(DEAP) will be held in Saint Lucia, at Coco Resorts over the period January 25 – 28, 
2011.  Additional sessions will be held in June and October/November.  DEAP 
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) Seminars will also be held around these 
dates.    
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